
 

3 June 2015 

 
YOUR REF: 6977; EIA REF: 17/2/3/GS-281; SMS REF: TOP-VIL-14-04-09 

 
South African Heritage Resources Agency 

PO Box 4637 

Cape Town 

8000 

 

Attention: Nokukhanya Khumalo 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COMMENTS RECEIVED: 
PROPOSED TOPIGS SA MERINO PIGGERY PROJECT ON 
PORTION 0 (REMAINING EXTENT) OF THE FARM MERINO 641 
IR, MPUMALANGA 
 

Dear Nokukhanya 

 

A Phase 1 Heritage Impact Assessment has been conducted by A Pelser Archaeological 

Consulting and has been submitted to SAHRA on the SAHRIS website for consideration. 

 

A Pelser Archaeological Consulting has also commenced with Phase 2 Mitigation Work, 

including an application for an Archaeological Permit, mapping, excavation work and an 

application for a Destruction Permit. The necessary applications and reports will be submitted 

to SAHRA via SAHRIS as soon as they are finalised. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 
 
_________________  
Lizette Crous  

Environmental Assessment Practitioner   

 
 
 


